
 

 

 

 
 

 

Airport Update #5 - Final 

Hurricane “Sandy” 
 

 

Thursday, October 25, 2012, 10:00 a.m. (local) – Sangster International 

Airport (MBJ) re-opened for normal operations at 7:00 a.m. local time. 

 

There is no damage to the terminal building or the airport environs. 

 

Attached is a schedule as at this time based on information provided to 

the airport operator on the resumption of flights.  This information is subject 

to change. 

  

The travelling public is strongly encouraged to contact their respective 

airline directly regarding flight operations.  Passengers are being advised 

to refrain from arriving at the airport without first making contact with the 

airline.  While the airport is open, it may take some time for airlines to 

resume their schedules. 

 

MBJ Airports Limited is also requesting industry partners to continue to 

make contact with the airlines regarding flight operations prior to 

transporting guests to the airport. 

 

International contact numbers for airlines operating at MBJ can be found 

on our website.   

 

www.mbjairport.com 

 

 

Media enquiries only regarding Sangster International Airport may be 

directed to Elizabeth Brown Scotton at: (876)579-4956. 

http://www.mbjairport.com/

